
 

All Informational Letters are sent to the Managed Care Organizations 

Iowa Medicaid – 1305 E Walnut St. – Des Moines, IA 50319 

 

INFORMATIONAL LETTER NO. 2362-MC-FFS 

 

DATE:  September 12, 2022 

 

TO: Iowa Medicaid Pharmacy and Durable Medical Equipment (DME) Suppliers 

 

APPLIES TO: Managed Care (MC), Fee-for-Service (FFS) 

 

FROM:  Iowa Department of Health and Human Services (HHS), Iowa Medicaid 

 

RE: Omnipod Insulin Management Systems 

 

EFFECTIVE:  October 1, 2022 

 

 

The purpose of this informational letter is to provide guidance for fulfillment and billing of  

Omnipod Insulin Management Systems. All Omnipod systems will be billed under the medical 

benefit. Pharmacies must be enrolled as DME providers to bill for the product. Providers should  

use code A9274 with the KX modifier to differentiate between products. Please see the table below. 

 

Omnipod System Code Modifier 

Eros Classic (phasing out) A9274 None 

Dash  A9274 KX 

Omnipod 5 AID  A9274 KX 

 

If you have questions, please contact Iowa Medicaid Provider Services or the appropriate 

managed care organization (MCO): 

 

Iowa Medicaid Provider Services for FFS members: 

• Provider Services: 1-800-338-7909 

• Provider email: imeproviderservices@dhs.state.ia.us 

 

Amerigroup Iowa, Inc.: 

• Provider Services: 1-800-454-3730 

• Provider email: iowamedicaid@amerigroup.com 

• Website: https://providers.amerigroup.com/ia 
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Iowa Total Care: 

• Provider Services: 1-833-404-1061 

• Provider email: Providers may send email using their account on the ITC website. 

• Website: https://www.iowatotalcare.com 

https://www.iowatotalcare.com/

